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AMERICAN

UNIVERSITY aub.edu.lb

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR

August 5, 2024

Dear AUB Students and Professors,

In line with the AUB Calendar, St. Mary Assumption Day, Thursday, August 15,
2024, will be observed as a holiday, and no instructional activities (classes, tests, labs,
etc.) will be held.

The Office of the Registrar will be closed on August 15, 2024.

Kind regards,

Office of the Registrar


https://www.aub.edu.lb/Registrar/Documents/pdfdoc/calendar2023-24.pdf

